
COVID-19/CORONAVIRUS STATEMENT  
FROM THE STAFF AT WHIP-O-WILL

We are happy to announce that as we ease restrictions, we are able to 
offer the following amenities:

• �The pool is open, but you will need to bring your own chair. Maintain 
6 feet of distance between your party, and other family groups. When 
you’re not in the water, a mask is required.

• �The playground, basketball courts, bocce and horseshoes are open. You 
will need to provide your own basketball.

• �Bingo and DJ nights will resume. Masks are required to enter the adult 
rec hall.

• Gatherings of more than 25 people on a single site are not permitted.

• �The rec hall arcade games are open. 

• �Masks will be required to enter the rec hall and the store. If you feel you 
cannot wear a mask because of a medical condition, then you may not 
enter the rec hall or the store.

• �Social distancing is still the name of the game. Stay 6 feet apart from 
anyone who isn’t a family member.

Let’s all do our part to stay healthy. See you around the campfire!

Your hosts 
Angela and Ted


